
GSDC of Oregon 
Meeting – October 7, 2010 
 
The meeting was called to order at 8:00 by Pres. Jim P   April Shepherd and her puppy Hans 
were guests. 
 
Patty gave the treasurer’s report. We currently have just over $11,000 in our accounts. 
 
Sally reported that there will be an estate sale at Betty’s as she is now in an assisted living 
facility. The good news is that her dog is able to be there. 
Betty has many of Betty’s trophies and plaques and wondered if there was a way for us to use 
them. She also has some sky kennels and other equipment and wondered if we could raise some 
money with them to offer a trophy dedicated to Betty. No action was taken at this time. 
 
Christmas Dinner:  
Jim reported that there is no way to get Sailer’s during December. 
 
MOTION: Donna/Patty. To Have our normal meeting in December and make the January annual 
meeting a dinner meeting at Sailer’s, This will also be the award’. The requirements for the club 
paying the dinner will be the same as for the Christmas dinner. Dinner will be January 6th at 7 
PM.   
PASSED unanimously. 
 
Program: Donna is setting up the program for the November meeting on therapy dogs. 
 
Temperament Test: 
Donna volunteered to head up the temperament test and hopes to be able to set one up for some 
time this spring.  
 
Herding Trial. 
MOTION: Ruth/Donna: To provide large rosettes for the High Scoring GSD at each of the three 
Pacific Northwest Herding Trials Oct 1-3, 2010. The award to be a large rosette. 
Passed unanimously. 
 
Patty stated that she does not do taxes so would like us to hire an accountant to do the club’s 
taxes. 
MOTION: (Ruth/Jo) To hire an accountant to do the club’s taxes. 
Passed unanimously. 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:40 PM 
 
 
Ruth Scheubler 
Secretary 
 


